
Invitation for Prequalification 
 
 

 

Project Name: Design and Build Wawa Water Supply System Project – Pump Stations 

 

 

The Manila Water Company, Inc. intends to prequalify contractors for the Design and Build of the 

Wawa Water Supply System Project – Pump Stations [“Works”] located in Calawis, Antipolo. 

 

The Project when completed shall be part of the treated water transmission line capable of 

transmitting water from the Water Treatment Plant (WTP) located at Calawis going to Boso-Boso 

Area to serve the client network for Antipolo and neighboring municipalities. 

 

It is expected that invitations to bid will be in the third quarter of 2022. 

 

Interested eligible bidders may obtain further information, and inspect the prequalification 

documents, transmittal of an email, or letter of intent to apply (LOI) to the address below. The letter 

will be accepted on or before May 27, 2022. 

 

Applications for prequalification should be submitted in portable document format (PDF) and should 

be emailed to the designated Employer email.  

 

The Manila Water Company, Inc. 

Attention: Alfonso Miguel U. Dela Torre 

Procurement Head, East Zone 

MWSS Administrative Building, 489 Katipunan Road, Balara,  

1105 Quezon City, Philippines,  

Tel: +63 2 9175911 local 3006 

Email: miguel.delatorre@manilawater.com  

Cc: lovely.ortacio@manilawater.com  

Web site: www.manilawater.com  

 

 

 

 

 
 JHOANA R. TAMAYOR  

Group Head, Corporate Procurement 

mailto:lara.briones@manilawater.com
http://www.manilawater.com/

